Coburg Heritage Committee
Regular Session
March 14, 2018 - 6 P.M.
Coburg City Hall
91136 North Willamette St.
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Jason Rydquist, Michelle Shattuck
COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: Carol Lockhard, Lorrie Zeller
STAFF PRESENT: Jeff Kernen
GUESTS PRESENT: None
RECORDED BY: Rodney Cimburke, LCOG

1. CALLTO ORDER:
Ms. Shattuck called the meeting to order at 6:12 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL:
Mr. Cimburke called the roll, and stated a quorum was not present.

3. CLG GRANT - COLORING BOOK & ART CONTEST
Ms. Shattuck asked if there had been any submissions to the Art Contest.

Mr. Kernen said there had been a couple of submissions so far.

Ms. Shattuck asked if the contest was based on historic structures in Coburg only.

Mr. Kernen answered there was two categories: one for historic structures in Coburg, and one
for historic structures in Oregon.

Mr. Kernen said that the art contest guidelines had been uploaded to the City website. He said
the City's insurance did not cover the submissions, so a disclaimer describing that fact was
added to the City website.

Mr. Kernen asked Mr. Rydquist if he would take some of the Art Contest posters to distribute.

Mr. Rydquist said of course; he suggested leaving a poster at Oregon Art Supply in Eugene.
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Mr. Kernen also said the Art Contest would be pushed on social media as well.

Mr. Rydquist offered that he had been in touch with Central Print concerning the Coloring
Book, and they have a PDF of the Book which everyone has access to. Mr. Rydquist added there
were some structures in the Coloring Book that could probably be omitted due to them no
longer standing. He made other suggestions for the Coloring Book, including putting structures
in chronological order.

Ms. Shattuck wondered if it was any good to use the old addresses.

Mr. Kernen said the old addresses could be updated.

Mr. Kernen asked if there would be any new pages in the Coloring Book, and had Mr. Rydquist
generated a master document.

Mr. Rydquist said that was correct. He also said he would contact Terry Dawson via email.
Mr. Kernen said there was a Golden Years meeting coming up.
Ms. Shattuck wondered who was heading up that meeting.

Mr. Kernen replied Councilor Patti Gianone, and Emma Vallillo was doing a lot of work to get
the meeting off the ground.

Mr. Kernen said they wanted to offer the local taco truck for Golden Years. He also said there
would be a beer garden at the Bronco Saloon. Mr. Kernen offered that the City was looking into
getting a blowup movie screen for films in the park during Golden Years. He said Chief Larson

had mentioned doing a "Dunk a Cop, Save a Doughnut," dunk tank.

8. ADJOURNMENT
Ms. Shattuck adjourned the meeting at 6:47 p.m.

(Recorded by Rodney Cimburke)
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